
 

 

 

 
No. MBDA/JICA/275/2022/​ ​                                   Dated: Shillong, the 23th July, 2024 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 
It is hereby directed that all DPMU finance personnel shall report to the SPMU, Shillong, with all the 
books of accounts stated in the attached list. These registers will undergo review, based on suggestions 
provided by the SPMU finance staff during internal audits, to ensure that any necessary rectifications are 
made.  
 
 
 

 
      (Shri Gunanka D.B., IFS) 

Additional Project Director  
MegLIFE, MBDA Shillong 

 
 
Memo No. No. MBDA/JICA/275/2022/                              Dated: Shillong, the 23th July, 2024  
Copy to: 
 

1.​ The Project Director, MegLIFE, MBDA for kind information 
2.​ Deputy Commissioner & Chairman, DPMU, EKH/WKH/SWKH/RB/EJH/WJH/ 

WGH/NGH/SGH/EGH/SWGH for kind information. 
3.​ District Project Managers, MegLlFE, EKH/WKH/SWKH/RB/EJH /WJH/WGH/NGH/ 

SGH/EGH/SWGH, for kind information and comply necessary action 
 
 
 

 
(Shri Gunanka D.B., IFS) 

Additional Project Director  
MegLIFE, MBDA Shillong 


